
 

 

 

New Business Item: Joint Initiatives between TTC and City Transportation Services 

Moved by Commissioner Mihevc and Vice-Chair Heisey 

The Board requests TTC staff, in consultation with City Transportation staff, to report 
back in the Fall of 2015, in time for the 2016 budget process, on: 

1. an agreement for a Bike Parking strategy at subway stations; 

2.  a plan for the installation of bicycle parking rings at all TTC bus stops and shelters in 
the City of Toronto where space exists in the adjoining road allowance and or publicly 
owned boulevard; and  

3.  that consideration be given to a re- designed bus shelter that incorporates provision 
of bicycle parking facilities for all new bus shelter installations.  


